
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Help Protect Public Funds
The State of Minnesota is committed to transparency, accountability, 
and responsible stewardship of public resources. If you suspect fraud, 
waste, abuse, or misuse of grant funds, please report it.

Thank you for helping keep state grant programs honest and fair.

Office of Cannabis  
Management (OCM)
If your concern is about a grant 
funded by OCM, contact the  
OCM Ombudsman.

Email:  
complaints.ocm@state.mn.us 

Office of Grants  
Management (OGM)
If you have concerns about fraud 
and waste in grants processes:

Email:  
grants.adm@state.mn.us

Call: 651-201-2569

Office of the Legislative 
Auditor (OLA)
To report fraud, waste, or abuse in  
any state program:

Report online:  
auditor.leg.state.mn.us/reporting.htm

Call: 651-296-4708


